IN THE HIGH COURT AT CALCUTTA
APPELLATE SIDE

NOTIFICATION

No. 1540 - RG. Date: 29.04.2020.

In continuation of this Hon’ble Court’s Notification No. 1530-RG dated 22.04.2020, it
is further notified that henceforth all the civil matters which are intended to be moved
before the Special Bench(es) of this Hon’ble Court during the period of suspension of
functioning of the regular works, shall additionally be sent to the e-mail id:

Irgphc@gmail.com, in addition to the e-mail id(s), as already notified by this Hon’ble

Court.

By Order,
Sd/-
[Rai Chattopadhyayl]

Registrar General.
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